Learning Journal 14.11.14

On Wednesday we had a really lovely walk at Preston Tower. We spent the first part of the morning
in the woods around the tower collecting conkers, cones and beech nuts as well as many interesting

sticks. There were masses of dead leaves making a super squishy carpet to jump on and even some
bamboo, where we thought a panda might live.




Then we stopped for milk and fruit and a play, and a wonderful performance of Strictly Come
Dancing. You never quite know what to expect when working in early education!!!

After our drinks we had a long walk in the woods where we looked for animal homes and saw the
pheasant feeders and a huge fallen tree. We were all quite tired when we got back to the bus, but

we had a fantastic time.




Look at these pictures with your child and see if they can tell you about some of the things they did
on our visit. Try using the words first, second, third and last to put the events in order as these are
important words to know and understand.

Tomorrow is our school fair and we would like to welcome as many parents and children as possible.
Gymnastics will continue for 2 more weeks after today so please ensure your child has PE kit on a
Friday. It is also important to send coats, hats and gloves in now that the weather is getting chillier.

Christmas Play rehearsals are now underway and everyone has an important part to play so please
encourage your children to join in and enjoy the preparations. We have school costumes for
everyone and will be contacting you if you need to provide anything extra such as tights, leggings
etc. This is a big event for all our children and staff and one which is great for building children’s
confidence, musical skills and teamwork. We hope you are looking forward to it as much as your
children






